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Friday 9th May 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bishop Wood Sports Day – Friday 6th June 
 

As you will know from our last newsletter, we are holding our Sports Day on Friday 6th June 
2025.  Due to the success of previous years’ Sports Days, the event will be split into two parts, 
lower school and upper school. The timings of the day are as follows: 
 
9.00 - 10.15: Lower School (Year 3 and 4) 
 
10.45 – 12.00: Upper School (Year 5 and 6) 
 
If you have children in both lower and upper school, you are invited to stay in-between the two 
events.   Please can all family members enter and exit the school via the Christchurch Road gate.    
 
The children will be competing in their house groups so should come into school in their house 
colours:  
 
Jupiter - Green 
Saturn - Yellow 
Mars - Red 
Venus - Blue 
 
They will take part in a carousel of 4 field events and some track events.  There will be a sprint 
and a long distance final, for which the children will have already competed in heats within their 
year group, prior to the day.    
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school.  Please make sure your child has a cap and sun 
cream if the weather is hot, as well as a bottle of water. 
 
Please remember that smoking, vaping and dogs are not allowed on the school grounds. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Miss Stevens 
PE Coordinator and Year 3 Teacher 
 


